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VE Day | Bee Yourself Day | SATs Week

SCHOOL NEWS
VE Day 

On Thursday this week, we celebrated the 80th anniversary of 
VE Day in school. The school was a flood with red, white and 

blue as the children immersed themselves in the history of the 
day. There were lots of activities happening all across school 

including making Union Jacks, testing air resistance by 
making model spitfires, code breaking activities and an 

assembly which showed the importance of celebrating this 
day. 

This day is special to so many of our families who may 
have had family members in the war. It was clear that the 
children had a wonderful day celebrating as you can see 

from the pictures. 
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Kind regards,      
    Pete Cope                           	 	

	 	 and the Etchells staff

Bee Yourself Day 

As part of our fundraising efforts for the 
Summer Fair, next Friday (16th May) we are 

going to celebrate our Bee Yourself day. The 
children can come into school with an outfit 

that represents them. This could be 
something from their culture or could be an 
activity that they enjoy doing. We are asking 

that a voluntary donation of vegan sweets are 
brought in. We ask for 
vegan sweets so that 
all members of our 

school community can 
enjoy the sweets if 

they win them at the 
Summer fair.

Attendance 

Here are the top three classes this week for 
attendance. Well done to 3/4CL for having the 

highest attendance this week. 

Please look at the School Hall window to see a full 
list of classes attendance this week. 

Class Attendance

3/4CL 99.2%

EYWL 99.1%

3/4TL 98.8%

SATs Week 

Our Year 6 children will be taking 
their SATs papers next week. The 

teachers and children have worked so 
hard in order to feel prepared for the 
week and we are ready to show what 
we can do. I am immensely proud of 
all the children for the progress that 

they have made and the young 
people that they have become. 

Regardless of their own personal 
results, I want the children to feel that 

sense of pride in themselves. The 
children will be invited in at 8am from 
Monday-Thursday to have breakfast in 

school to ensure that they are 
prepared for their tests. 


